
 

 

 
 

 

 

Extension of Emergency Orders 
 

May 7, 2020 
 
 

 

Yesterday, the Ontario government announced that it would be extending, until at least May 19, all existing 

emergency orders that have been put in place to slow the spread of COVID-19. These orders include the 

closure of all non-essential workplaces and, in conjunction with the March 19, 2020 Directive from Dr. David 

Williams, Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health, limit Registered Denturists to the provision of essential, 

urgent care only.  The College’s April 2, 2020 update provides further information regarding the definition of 

essential, urgent/emergency care.     

 

As the province begins to institute its Framework for Reopening Our Province, it is important for Registered 

Denturists to continue to restrict their practices to essential, urgent care at the most. It will be tempting to 

want to re-engage in practice when we see hardware stores and garden centers opening, but this framework 

is designed around slowly increasing the levels of risk of exposure to COVID-19 and the ease with which risk 

reduction procedures can be instituted.   

 

In conjunction with the professional associations and its Oral Health Profession regulatory partners, the 

College is working to establish guidelines for Registered Denturists when they return to practice. These 

guidelines as well as information regarding the return to practice will be communicated to Registered 

Denturists when it becomes available.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Glenn Pettifer 

Registrar and CEO 

 

Links to the following documents: 

Government of Ontario’s Webpage for Emergency Information  

Government of Ontario’s Framework for Reopening Our Province 

 

Questions? 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: 

• Jennifer Slabodkin (416-925-6331 ext. 224 or jslabodkin@denturists-cdo.com)  

• Roderick Tom-Ying (416-925-6331 ext. 227 or rtom-ying@denturists-cdo.com) 
 

 

  
 

 College of Denturists of Ontario, 365 Bloor Street East, Suite 1606, Toronto, ON M4W 3L4 

T: 416-925-6331• F: 416-925-6332 • TF: 1-888-236-4326 

info@denturists-cdo.com ● www.denturists-cdo.com 

 

 

http://denturists-cdo.com/getmedia/50dc40da-9eff-4026-8a19-2b2a8bee491d/2020-04-02-Extension-of-Emergency-Declaration.pdf.aspx
https://www.ontario.ca/page/reopening-ontario-after-covid-19?_ga=2.253411082.2033804082.1588863822-1414238537.1588863822
https://www.news.ontario.ca/opo/en/2020/04/ontario-extends-declaration-of-emergency-to-continue-the-fight-against-covid-19.html
https://www.ontario.ca/page/reopening-ontario-after-covid-19?_ga=2.253411082.2033804082.1588863822-1414238537.1588863822
mailto:jslabodkin@denturists-cdo.com
mailto:rtom-ying@denturists-cdo.com
mailto:info@denturists-cdo.com
http://www.denturists-cdo.com

